Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: Foothill Mini Mart- RO175

Entry Type: Phone call Company: Stratus

Start: Wed 9/5/2012 12:00 PM **End:** Wed 9/5/2012 12:05 PM

Duration: 5 minutes

I received a call from Scott Bittinger, consultant for Foothill Mini Mart-RO175. He was following up with his email of 8/31/2012 inquiring to the status of his June 26, 2012 CAP submittal. I informed him he was on my short list of reports to review. Mr. Bittinger mentioned the CAP calls for well placement in the Foothill ROW and that permitting with the City (Oakland) was a lengthy process. We also discussed the utility trench preferential pathway issue-something that needs to be further studied.